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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Boone County Commission 
FROM: Melinda Bobbitt, CPPO, CPPB 
DATE:   November 18, 2024 
RE: ARPA Funding: C000864 – Blind Boone Apartments Affordable Housing 

Project 
 
Boone County, Missouri received ARPA grant funding from the federal government and 
the County Commission engaged in a RFP process to determine ARPA funding awards.   
 
This ARPA award is for County contract # C000864 – Blind Boone Apartments 
Affordable Housing Project with the Housing Authority of the City of Columbia, a 
municipal corporation of the State of Missouri.   
 
These funds will be used to support the Housing Authority of the City of Columbia in 
renovating the Blind Boone Apartments affordable housing development. The 
development currently consists of 16 two-bedroom units, 10 three-bedroom units and 1 
one-bedroom unit.  The funds be used to support the demolition and new construction of 
27 housing units.  The Blind Boone Apartments serves low-income households. 
 
Contract award is for a not to exceed amount of $350,000 and will be paid from 
department 2983 – American Rescue Plan Act, account 84200 – Other Contracts. 
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